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For more economic or labor market data 
or to be added to this monthly email list, 
contact:  
 
Shaun Barrick, Workforce Analyst/Economist 
Cell: 503.396.7355 
E-mail: Shaun.barrick@employ.oregon.gov 
 
Want to keep up on the latest Oregon economic data?  
Visit our web site at www.QualityInfo.org 
Follow us on Twitter at: @OED_Research  

Graph of the Month 
 
While unemployment rates tend to lead our press releases, looking at 
the annual number of employed persons can give more context to the 
nuanced state of employment in NW Oregon. In 2022, all five      
counties had a higher number of employed persons than in 2019. 
This count of employed persons includes all who worked as paid em-
ployees, worked in their own business or on their own farm, or worked 
15 or more hours in a family business. This measure of employment,  
compared with a count of nonfarm payroll employment, shows that 
while unemployment rates continue to increase across the region, 
that isn’t necessarily due to a decrease in workers.  

 
Key Takeaways 

 
Unemployment rates continued to rise across Oregon, but remain 
near historic lows in most counties. Leisure and hospitality continued 
to show strong job growth in Benton and Clatsop counties, while retail 
trade continued to struggle across Clatsop and Lincoln counties.  
Manufacturing employment in Lincoln County also fell, but the decline 
is primarily due to the delayed crab season.  
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